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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to be introducing the School Gateway app to Omagh Academy. This is an 

app that will facilitate engagement between home and school. In the near future, all school 

related communication, for example, newsletters, reports, timetables and attendance 

information will be available through School Gateway. The first stage will involve 

parents/carers receiving notifications of achievements and behaviour.  

 

In preparation for the roll out of the School Gateway app, you are asked to check the 

information on the attached Data Capture Form to make sure that all the details, especially 

email addresses and mobile phone numbers, are current.  If the information on the Data 

Capture Form is correct, please sign it and ask your child to return the Data Capture Form 

to their Form Teacher as soon as possible. However, if details need to be updated, please 

amend them clearly on the form before it is returned by your child to the Form Teacher. 

 

To stay up to date with what’s going on at school, make sure you 

download the free app. Simply search for School Gateway in your App 

store and download to your smartphone or tablet. 

 

 

 

 

 

You will need to create an account using the email address and phone 

number that you have registered with school. A pin will then be 

generated for access to the app. 

 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please visit the School 

Gateway site at schoolgateway.co.uk 

You can also access the online version of School Gateway via this website address if you 

do not have access to a smart phone or tablet, although we do recommend using the app if 

possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R.E.S. Maxwell 

(Principal) 


